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ADVOCACY EFFORTS CONTINUE FOR HIGHSPEED INTERNET IN PUSLINCH HEADED BY
PUSLINCH HIGHSPEED INITIATIVE COMMITTEE

PUSLINCH - Puslinch Highspeed Initiative Committee, with support from the Township of
Puslinch, is seeking to collect information to continue to advocate for high-speed internet for
residents across the Township. The Puslinch Highspeed Initiative Committee is a local volunteer
organization, whose mandate includes encouraging the deployment of high-speed internet in
the Township for over four years.

The Committee is looking to identify internet gaps, specifically for residents who do not have
access to 50 megabits per second (Mbps) download and 10 megabits per second (Mbps) upload
speeds (50/10 speeds). If this level of service is not available at your address and if you are not
aware of any plans to provide this level of service in the future, please fill out the Puslinch
Highspeed Internet Service Request Form linked below. This information will be collected by
the Township and shared with the Puslinch Highspeed Initiative Committee and service
providers, to assist in advocating for the provision of services to meets the 50/10 speeds.

The form can be found through this URL: https://forms.office.com/r/JF8802c9Uk

Media, please contact:

Courtenay Hoytfox,
T519.763.1226
E choytfox@puslinch.ca
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